From: louis gerhardstein_

Sent: 01 July 2019 10:16
To: Little, Tom|
Subject: 2019/3037/T - Objection

Tom,
I'm writing to raise an objection to planning application 2019/3037/T which stipulates the
felling of a tree related to proposed works at 33
Langbourne.

The grounds for our objection are as follows:

Screening - the tree prevents overlook_ contributing to [Jjerivacy.

Fruit - we harvest apples every year

Contribution to general landscape - our home is part of the Holly Lodge Conservation Area,
where nearly every house has a fruit tree. This is one element of what makes Holly Lodge a
unigue community in the center of London.

Sincerely,

Louis Gerhardstein



